
As a Vermont resident I would hope you will stand behind a majority of our fellow citizens in 
supporting S.241. 
We will all be following the bill through the House as we did its successful progress through the 
Senate. 
End the failed war on marijuana (and our law abiding citizens) adopt regulation.  
Marijuana is here to stay, let's regulate and control the substance. 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Dan Schlichting 
146 Harris Rd 
Windsor,Vt 05089 
802-674-5318 
 
 
 
 

 


